NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

REPLY TO:
520 SIMMS BUILDING

April 30’ 1958 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Northwest Production Corporation Well 1-4, Blanco 30-12,
which is located in the NE/4 of Section 4, T-30-N, R-12W,
San Juan County, New Mexico, a dual Fruitland and Mesaverde
completion, was inadvertently opened during shut-in period
for packer leakage test, This test has been re-scheduled
with a shut-in period to start on May 6.

Very truly yours,

NORTHWEST BRODUCTION CORP.
M. B. Jones,| Asst Manager

Production ¥Wperations

MBJ/nw

cc: Jo M. Newman
Tom Grant, El Paso Natural Gas Co., Farmington




